
Friday 13th October 2023

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

The Year 1 classes are having some exciting visitors as part of their next Science unit on Animals and the Human Body.

WHO &WHEN 1W, 1B and 1D on Tuesday 7th November 2023

WHERE Here at Woodberry Down School

WHY To explore a range of animals to help them identify animals by their characteristics
as part of their new learning.

HOW 1W will have their workshop 09:00 - 10:00 am

1B will have their workshop 10:30 -11:30 am

1D will have their workshop 13:00-14:00 pm

Contribution All parents will need to make a contribution of £3.00 towards the workshop via
Parentpay. Please see the office if you need further information about Parentpay.

ALL CHILDREN WILL NEED TO HAVE A PERMISSION SLIP SIGNED

Many thanks,

Ms Animashaun, Ms Bowater and Ms Osman
Year 1 Teachers

Child’s Name ……………………………………….. Class ………………

I give permission for my child to take part in the Animals UK workshop on 7th November 2023. ☐

I have made my £3.00 contribution on Parentpay ☐

Signed………………………….......................................................….Date…………….....................…………


